
Request for Confidentiality Letter – FCC

Wednesday 7th September 2022

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, Maryland 21046

To whom it may concern,

Re: Request for confidentiality for BCP1N (FCC ID: 2A3CVA)

We hereby respectfully request that under the provision of 47 CFR 0.459 and 0.457(d) the documents listed
below and attached with this application for certification be provided with confidential status.

Permanent Confidentiality

Inova Design Solutions Ltd requests that the Commission withholds the following documents from public
viewing indefinitely:

● Schematics.pdf
● BOM.pdf
● PCB_Layout.pdf
● Operational Description.pdf
● Frequency_Block_Diagrams.pdf

Any exhibit / information for which we have requested confidentiality, but which may not be accorded such
treatment by the FCC, should be returned to us.

The documents listed above contain trade secrets that are treated as confidential by us and are not
customarily released to the public. Substantial competitive harm to us could result should they be made
available to the public.

Short Term Confidentiality

In addition to the above mentioned documents in order to comply with the marketing regulations in 47 CFR
2.803 and the importation rules in 47 CFR 2.1204, while ensuring that business sensitive information
remains confidential until the actual marketing of newly authorised devices, Inova Design Solutions Ltd
requests that the Commission withholds the following documents from public viewing for one hundred eighty
(180) days after the date the grant of equipment authorisation is issued:

● Internal_Photos.pdf
● External_Photos.pdf
● Test_Setup_Photos.pdf
● User_Manual.pdf

It is our understanding that measurement test reports and FCC ID label format cannot be granted as
confidential documents and this information will be available for public review once the grant of equipment
authorisation is issued.

Sincerely,

Leon Marsh
Chief Executive Officer
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